Russian Foreign Minister Sergey Lavrov extends condolences
Thursday, 12 February 2015.
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Russian Foreign Minister Sergey Lavrov extended condolences to the First Deputy Prime

Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic following the tragic
death of our nationals:

“We are deeply saddened by the news of the tragic death of six Serbian nationals on the
construction site in Jamalo-Nenets District.
On behalf of the Russian leadership and my own, | offer you deepest condolences.

Please convey our sincere support to the bereaved relatives and families at this difficult hour for
them.”




